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3rd October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

National Poetry Day 
 

Do you have a skill with the words you say? 
Play with language in different ways? 
Think being creative is just sublime? 

A simile? Metaphor? Repeating rhyme? 
If you don't or if you do? 

Thursday 5th is just for you. 
We'd like to get your ideas flowing 
And ask you to write a little poem. 

Email it in to staff at school. 
Your children will be writing verses too. 

Show your robins you value writing. 
Show them why it's so exciting. 
Join in now and have your say 

On October 5th, National Poetry Day. 
 
Please email any poems into newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 
 
Headteacher 
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